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The proposition 114 should have never been passed. I think that it needs to be 

removed it takes away our freedoms. So please remove this and undo this bad 

decision. It was a missed understanding of how the proposition was written so it 

confused those that voted. People thought that there was no background checks or 

reviews of people before they got there gun. This was untrue so that’s why so many 

voted yes when they should have voted no. Thank you for listening to me.  

God bless, 

Darlene Kieffaber 

 


